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HEYHOUSES ENDOWED C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Letter 37 February 9th 2021 

Dear Children,  

I hope you have all had a good day, I have had a busy one which means it has 

gone fast. Sometimes days can go slowly, especially in Lockdown when there is 

a lot of computer time, even for adults this can get very boring. Writing my 

letters to all of you is the best part of my school day, while I am writing I am 

thinking of you all and imagining what you are doing and thinking. 

Today I have been looking ahead to MAD festival 2021. I have sent you a 

questionnaire and hope you will fill it in- this is Pupil Power!  

 

  

We have had 65 response so far after only an hour- the numbers are close so 

with 600 children it could go any way! It’s now 99 responses! 
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It is going to be fun planning what we can do, hopefully visitors will be 

allowed by the summer! 

The next part of the planning I will be asking for 

your help with is the Design a MAD Festival Logo.  

This is to go on all letters and booklets linked to 

MAD Festival 2021. There will be prizes for the 

designs. 

I hope to have a Logo for each year group.  

These are two from a few years ago. 
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I will send out some 

suggestions for the Logo 

shape but if you have a better 

idea it is fine, we like 

creativity! 

You have until March 8th to 

do your design.  

 

 

 

My creative mind is already planning lots of good MAD Festival ideas. We will 

make it special this year, in fact we will make sure the whole summer term is 

BRILLIANT because we have missed a lot in the last year. 

I love getting emails from teachers when they are genuinely delighted with your 

work either at home or in school. 

Reception children you are doing a great job. Your first year in school and it is so 

different but you are showing what good Heyhouses children you have become. 

Well done Charlie! 
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Well done, 

this looks 

fun! 
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Meanwhile Year 5 have thoroughly enjoyed their work on World War 2. 

 

This is a 

brilliant 

shelter, 

Amy, it 

looks like 

the real 

thing. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Eve and 

Felix look 

very comfy 

in their 

shelter. 

Home 

Learning at 

its best! 
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Well done Evie, this is a great start to independent writing. 

I love writing but I can still remember learning my letters and trying to spell my 

name. Elizabeth is a very long name when you are 4 years old!  

Keep trying hard all children who are learning 

their letters- once you have learnt them they will 

be useful for life. 

I hope you all like the story I used in Worship time 

today. It was a new story but one which I loved, 

especially the illustrations and the theme. 
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Tonight, if you do not like the dark 

just remember the story and how 

we need the dark so we can see 

the moon, and ‘remember the 

light in your heart.’ 

 

James filled his window with hearts, very 

suitable for this time of year and it fits with our story. Thank you! 

Have a good evening. I will write again tomorrow. 

Remember, be patient and let’s do things safely. 

Keep in touch…KEEP SMILING … and keep washing your hands. 

With my love,  

Mrs Hodgson  

 

 

 

 

 

Believe in the light while you have the light, so that you may become children 

of light. 

John 12 v36 


